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From: darwin quezada <mrdquezada@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 8:46 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: AWB opposition
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Flag Status: Completed

Hello  
 
My name is Darwin Quezada. I am a Rhode Island resident and I strongly OPPOSE the following antigun bills: H5436, 
H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, H5891.  
 
Thank you  
 
Darwin Quezada  
182 Roger Williams Ave,  
Providence, RI 02907 


